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Go! Global Fair in Nagasaki

On Saturday, December 12th, 277 Year 10 students participated in “Go! Global Fair 2015 in Nagasaki”
at Nagasaki University Faculty of Economics. At the event, Mr. Masami Watanabe from the Ministry of
Education encouraged the participants to gain a global perspective through studying abroad. Mr. Tetsu-
ya Yasukochi, a well-known teacher of English, gave the attendees some quizzes about what advantages
studying abroad would give us. The highlight of the event was the recitation by all the people present of
the famous words by the late Steve Jobs:

The only way to do great work is to love what you do.
If you haven’t found it yet, keep looking. Don’t settle.

Many students had a great time, finding everything there being presented in exactly the same way they
learn English in Nagasaki Higashi.

In the afternoon, there were some presentations by the university and Nagasaki Higashi students who
did study abroad. Miss Nanami Baba (Class 2-7) and Miss Fumika Sakurama (Class 1-4) , both from TOBI-
TATE! Young Ambassador Program hosted by the Ministry of Education, were among the presenters.
Miss Baba showed her voluntary work at an orphanage in Vietham and research at Nagasaki University
Institute of Tropical Medicine Vietnam Research Station. Miss Sakurama presented her experience in
New Zealand, where she learned about the tradition of Maori culture and interacted with the students
from other countries.
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Great pieces of useful information about overseas study and entrance exams were provided at the fair
with the booths set up by numerous universities such as Nagasaki University Faculty of Economics, Kyu-
shu University Faculty of Agriculture, Yamaguchi University Faculty of Engineering, The University of Kita-
kyushu, Yamaguchi Prefectural University and Ritsumeikan Asia Pacific University. Also, other valuable
information about schools outside Japan was available at the booths by some embassies, the overseas
organizations of Japanese government and the Eiken Foundation of Japan. Many students visited these
booths, trying to find out what they could do in the future.




